The meeting was called to order by President Jack Cutter at 7:05 PM. Present were Roland Sesselmann, Ron Chesler, Jeff Brown, Joe Howard and Gladys Greeson. We were joined by Melba Cutter and Paul Kucera.

The minutes of the January meeting were approved.

The following reports were given:

Treasurer - Roland Volunteers for 2006 and Transactions by Category lists were handed out. There are 96 paid members - 112 last year around this time.

Group/category	Budget 2006	Total Actual 04/12/06	Difference
Income			
Block Party Grant	\$ 250.00	0.00	(250.00)
Dues (138)	4,830.00	3,360.00	(1,470.00)
NGLA Grant	2,700.00	0.00	(2,700.00)
Total	7,780.00	3,360.00	(4,420.00)
Expenses			
Annual Meeting	150.00	0.00	150.00
Beautification	350.00	0.00	350.00
Block Party	1,000.00	0.00	1,000.00
Garage Sale	50.00	0.00	50.00
Insurance (all)	1,800.00	1,613.00	187.00
Luminaries	500.00	16.08	483.92
Misc.	200.00	0.00	200.00
Newsletter/ Postage/PO Box	600.00	118.00	482.00
NGLA Project (City)	2,700.00	0.00	2,700.00
Social Activities	200.00	0.00	200.00
Welcoming	150.00	29.05	120.95
Total Expenses	7,700.00	1,776.13	5,923.87
Total:	80.00	1,583.87	1,503.87
Account balance			\$ 5,456.00

New bills were submitted.

FHCC has been dumping near the back yard on Fox Hill Dr. and 9th Ave. CC has been contacted and the problem will be taken care of.

Membership - Joe

One new member. Will send a reminder of payment due to members who have not paid the current dues.

Welcoming - Jeff

Visited and welcomed new residents

Beautification - Melba

Will replace some plants at Pace and 9th. Need suggestions for replacement plants. Contacted the city to get rid of weeds near sidewalks on Pace and 9th.

Annual clean-up day will be Saturday, April 22. Need volunteers - meet at the circle on Winslow and Merriman for assignments. Trash bags will be provided - volunteers should bring rakes, clippers, and gloves.

NGLA - Ron

No decision on grants. Still in committee. Their next meeting is April 20. Ron will advise when decision is made.

Social - Debbie and Mitzi have met to discuss the Fancy Fox Parties. Have volunteer hosts for the summer.

Linda Brown and Melba Cutter will chair the annual Block Party. Tentative date of September 16. We need to find a new location. Fox Hill Country Club lawn a possibility..

Old Business

Corporate Renewal - completed

New Business

Large Item Pick-up - items should be place near street for Friday, April 21 for evening pick-up.

Garage Sale - June 10. Clarence Beaudrot to chair.

Next Newsletter - by May 15 - prior to garage sale and Fancy Fox Parties.

Complaints of cigarette butts and dog dropping on homeowners property and sidewalks. Gladys to write article for the newsletter.

New Board Member

Paul Kucera has agreed to be a Board Member. He was nominated and seconded and approved by all. Welcome Paul!

Next Board Meeting - at the home of Ron Chesler. Date to be determined. Possibly August.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Gladys Greeson Recording Secretary